
Kroll, Kari

From: Kroll, Kari
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 12:03 PM
To: Kroll, Kari
Subject: FW: [EXT] LATC Drone Camp Sponsorship Opportunity!!!

From: Shane.Swenson <Shane.Swenson@lakeareatech.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:31 AM 
Subject: [EXT] LATC Drone Camp Sponsorship Opportunity!!! 

Greeting from Lake Area Technical College!

The last two summers we’ve had over 80 students from around the 
state attend our Drone and Coding Camp!

This summer the Drone and Code Camp will be held on June 2, 2023 at 
Lake Area Technical College. Students entering into grades 3-8 in South 
Dakota will be invited to attend this STEM event where they will learn 
drone flight, coding, robotics and so much more at this one day camp!

We are seeking sponsorships to assist in covering a portion of 
equipment, supplies, and lunch as well as scholarships for the $50 camp 
fee in an effort to remove any barriers students may encounter that 
would prevent them from attending. 

Suggestions of a $500+ level sponsorship is recommended, but any 
amount would be most beneficial and appreciated! Thank you for 
considering! 

Our goal is to expose as many young people as possible to 
opportunities in the STEM fields and keep their excitement and passion 
alive. With your help, we can do this together and grow our highly-
skilled workforce.

The sponsorship form (attached) can be filled out and mailed in with 
your sponsorship amount or for your convenience you may use the link 
below for payment options:

Attachment #2



https://lakeareatech.wufoo.com/forms/drone-and-code-cam
sponsorship-commitment/ 

As always, thanks for all you do for Lake Area Tech and our students!

Best Regards,

Shane Swenson 
Director of Outreach 
Lake Area Technical College 

PO Box 730 / 1201 Arrow Ave. / Watertown, SD 57201 
605.882.5284 ext.236 
www.lakeareatech.edu 
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